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November 18, 2022 
 
 
 
Via email:  tcurtis@scottsdaleaz.gov 
 
Mr. Tim Curtis 
Current Planning Director 
City of Scottsdale 
7447 E. Indian School Road 
Scottsdale, AZ  85251 
 
RE:  Withdrawal; 5-ZN-2022 and 2-UP-2022 

 
Dear Mr. Curtis: 
 
Please accept this request for withdrawal of the above referenced planning applications 
pertaining to the property located at 18611 North Hayden Road in Scottsdale. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Troy Freeman 
Vice President, Real Estate 
 
Cc:  Greg Bloemberg 
 


